Email: admin@wilmingtonacademy.org.uk Website: www.wilmingtonacademy.org.uk Principal Mrs T Trusler



Ref: PDE/awl

6 July 2017

**Dear Student** 

## Re: Year 11 Collection of Examination Results

**Year 11** students can collect examination results from the Apollo Lower Plaza between **9.00am and 12.00pm** on **Thursday 24 August 2017**. A destinations questionnaire has to be completed and Post 16 interviews will take place in the Apollo Lower Plaza between 9.00am and 3.00pm. Students that have been offered a Post 16 place have already been given an appointment time.

If you are unable to collect your results and wish your exam results to be posted home then you need to hand a stamped and addressed envelope to Mrs P Daly (Examinations Officer) by the end of term.

If you would like a relative or friend to collect your results then you must write a signed letter giving them permission to do this for you and address it to Mrs P Daly (Examinations Officer).

Yours faithfully

Mr B Dedross

Assistant Principal (Exams)



